TO: - : City of Lee’s Summit

From: A Bright Plumbing
Regards: Dye test for 3130 SW Blue Ribbon
Date: 10/04/2021

——

Please allow this letter to enter the construction file for the 3130 SW Blue Ribbon single-family home.
During the construction process the ground rough plumbing was not inspected prior to the pouring of
the concrete slab. In the absence of this inspection a dye test was requested by the Lee’s Summit
Building Inspections Department. The under-slab plumbing was installed per code and passed the dye
test. If there are any questions regarding this, please contact Dale Richardson at 816-215-0730.

Sincerely,

Dale Richardson
A Bright Plumb@g
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